
The	ENSO	Student		
Research	Campaign-	

Phase	II	
Collabora=ng	with	Others	



We	want	to	hear	from	you!	

For	our	Nov.	15th	webinar-	we	want	to	hear	from	as	many	
GLOBE	schools	as	possible	telling	us	how	you	have	already	
collaborated	with	other	GLOBE	schools-	or	even	telling	us	why	
you	would	like	to	in	the	future!	
	
There	is	a	sample	on	the	next	slide.	I	am	including	a	template	
for	you	to	use-	please	return	slides	to	
dorian.w.janney@nasa.gov	by	Nov.	13th	so	we	can	use	them	in	
our	webinar.		



Damascus	High	School,	Damascus,	MD	

• We	want	to	collaborate	with	some	other	schools	this	school	
year	on	the	mosquito	protocol.	As	we	won’t	have	mosquitos	
return	to	our	area	unNl	the	spring,	we	want	to	see	pictures	of	
what	schools	who	do	have	acNve	mosquitos.	At	the	present	
Nme,	we	have	contacted	several	schools	in	Thailand	who	are	
using	the	mosquito	protocol	and	will	work	with	us	during	the	
school	year.	
• The	next	step	is	to	introduce	the	students	at	these	schools	to	
us!	We	will	share	our	pictures	and	informaNon	and	ask	them	
to	do	the	same.	We	will	keep	in	touch	regularly	through	email	
and	maybe	even	chat	via	skype	or	Zoom.	




